
 

 

Stiúrthóra Náisiúnta  

Acmhainní Daonna 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí, 

Sláinte Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’,  

Baile Átha Cliath 8, D08 W2A8. 

National Director  

Human Resources 

Health Service Executive,  

Dr Steevens’ Hospital,  

Dublin 8, 08 W2A8 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 01 6352319 

e nationalhr@hse.ie 

 
 
Robert Troy T.D. 
 
 
1st February, 2023 
 
 
PQ 1786/23 To ask the Minister for Health when nursing home facilities can make additional applications to 
the HSE pandemic bonus scheme on behalf of former employees who are no longer employed at a facility. -
Robert Troy 
 
Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response.  
 
As per the PSRP Guidelines issued to Employers, “Non-HSE and non-Section 38 employers are required to 
submit a claim for eligible employees entitled to receive the PSRP. Employer claims should include current 
employees and former employees not included as part of any other employer claim.” 
 
KOSI has been receiving and processing second claims and claim amendments from the beginning of the 
project for current and former employees of eligible employers/organisations. 

I trust this clarifies and is of some assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 


